
In his Meeting with al-Nujayfi, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim Stresses the Importance
of Sticking to the Constitutional Deadlines to Form the Government

Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, stressed the need to stick

to the constitutional deadlines to form the next government, renewing his call to nominate

statesmen that are able to take on the challenging tasks which await them.  

 

This came in a meeting between his Eminence held at his office on Sunday, September 7, 2014,

and Mr. Usama al-Nujayfi, where they discussed the latest developments of the political process

in Iraqi as well as the security situation in the country and the important laws the people

expects from the Council of Representatives. 


